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Dawson (development), Barry

From: Richard Walsh <richard.walsh@arborcareherts.co.uk>

Sent: 29 November 2017 15:34

To: Dawson (development), Barry

Subject: No5 Telegraph Hill

Good afternoon Barry. 

 

I hope you are well. 

 

We have heard from our customer at 5 Telegraph Hill regarding the group of Sycamore trees, G1. They have now 

had a change of mind and wish to reduce all of the trees in the group. This would include the Sycamore with the 

TPO. Could we possibly change our application from felling to reducing  the spread of the canopy by up to 3m.  

 

If there is anything else you need from me please get in touch. 

 

Richard 

 

 

Richard Walsh 

Contracts Manager 

 

Mobile 07970 095 820 

 

 
Unit N, Shangri–La, Todds Green, Stevenage, Hertfordshire SG1 2JE 
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